May 14, 2017

Darrell Havins

CASTONE CONSTRUCTION COMPANY, LLC
850A Los Vallecitos Blvd.

San Marcos, CA 92069

Darrell,

| wanted to write to say thank you to you and your staff for a challenging job well done here at
my residence in Fullerton. The work was done professionally despite restricted work space for
materials and tractors.

The Anchor retaining wall system that you installed rendered over 3500 square feet of level
usable yard space, enough for a large grassy back yard, 8 foot corridor on the south side of
the house, and enough room left over for a 26 foot square shop .

Your crew went above and beyond to make sure the wall was constructed and soil compacted
to specification, and were more than cooperative to redo sections to satisfy the soils engineer.

| appreciate your effort on this project and would be comfortable recommending your company
to others.

Regards,

Eric and Irene Luebben
Fuflerton, California




